Date

Supplier/Vendor Name
Address
City, State  ZIP
Dear :

The purpose of this letter is to notify you that based on a new interpretation of the laws relating to veterinary businesses, we are no longer making retail sales.  In accordance with the Illinois Service Occupation Tax law, we are a deminimus service provider. 

Our practice has elected to satisfy its Illinois sales tax liability by paying Use Tax to our suppliers. Therefore, we will be purchasing only from those suppliers/vendors that are registered to charge and remit Illinois tax. At this time, you are not registered with the State of Illinois and we have, therefore, elected to purchase our supplies from a vendor that will collect the Illinois tax.
Respectively submitted,

Name of Business

Owner or Officer Signature

Address of Business

IBT #

